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Members in attendance 

Mayor Stan Darter 

Alderman Kyle Buettner 

Alderman Gary Most 

Alderman Russ Row 

Alderman Joel Vogt 

Alderman Jim Trantham 

Shawn Kennedy  

Tim Birk  

JR Landeck  

Michelle Childers  

Roberta Rowedder  

Jordan Rielly  

 

The meeting was called to order at 6pm 

 

1. Petitions by Citizens on Non-Agenda Items – None  

2. Dusk-to-Dawn Lighting Ordinance – The City of Waterloo has a number of dusk to dawn lights 

that are on private property. The owners of the private property pay the city an amount of 

money that is added to their utility bill each month. It isn’t completely consistent from light to 

light and the lights have all been updated to LED over the last 20 years. The LED lights are more 

energy efficient. Ordinance 38-1-38 is proposed to be updated to take out the language that is 

pertaining to all the old type of light bulbs and the proposed update is to add “LED Lighting 

fixtures under 149 Watts hall have a monthly charge of $10 per month per fixture and will be 

added to the customer’s monthly electric bill and shall become an integral part of said bill for a 

minimum two year period. LED fixtures with 150 watts or above will have a monthly charge to be 

determined by the Electric Department, at the time of the application, for a two year minimum 

period.” Alderman Gary Most made a motion to recommend the update to the council from the 

committee. Alderman Jim Hopkins seconded the motion. All committee members in agreement. 

Motion accepted.  

3. Comments – Water Plant update – Pressure test on the complete water line from the wells to 

the plant and from the plant to the tower have been completed and passed. Chlorine will be 

pushed through the line next week.  

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Alderman Gary Most at 6:20pm, Alderman Russ Row seconded 

the motion. All in favor. Meeting adjourned.  


